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Gdańsk, April 25, 2023 

GD.RPC.503.14.2023.AŁ 
    

NOTICES TO SKIPPERS NO. 14/2023 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal Laws of 2022, item 2625 

as amended) and Art. 43 sec. (6) of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 

2022, item 1097 as amended). The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

military exercises will be held on the Vistula on May 12, 2023.  
 
For the duration of the manoeuvres, from 6:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., a section of the Vistula river in 
Korzeniewo at km 865+500-868+500 will be closed for navigation. 
 
We kindly ask you to exercise caution and pay attention to the displayed navigation markings: A1 – no 
passing and B.8 – an order to exercise extreme caution. 
 
During the exercise, it is possible to cross the abovementioned section of the Vistula River provided that it is 
agreed with the organiser. The organiser is represented by Lt. Col. Maciej Szpak, tel. 607 103 706. 
 
Safety in the form of vessels during on-water exercises will be provided by the 12th Szczecin Mechanised 
Division leading manoeuvre.  
 
On the part of the Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk, any additional information will be provided 
by the Manager of the Icebreaker Flotilla Base, Mr. Tomasz Skowroński, tel. 601 612 690. 
 

 

Up-to-date notices to skippers are published on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/ 
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